
Kenosha County Genealogy Society  

Board Meeting Minutes  

August 26, 2019 
 

The meeting was called to order by President, Kathy Nuernberg at 6:47 PM at the Northside 

Festival Foods Community Room. Those present were Kathy Nuernberg, Judy Uelmen, Mary 

Ann Cole, and Brenda Lambert-Miller. 

 

In the cash box there was $94, and two pens were purchased for $6 so for a total of $100.00. 

 

Kathy handed out a KCGS membership attendance roster for 2018-2019. 

 

Kathy also passed around a box containing for the September 9th meeting a Webinar, 

Researching Your Italian Ancestors by Ruth Lapioli Merriman, MLS. Members and visitors will 

be able to purchase some sections or all of the program. The entire workshop book is $52.70. We 

will have handouts and need the flash drive for the program. 

 

We will have a booth at the Kenosha Senior Center, Fall Craft Fair, 2717 67th Street, Kenosha. 

The fair is Saturday, November 2nd, the booth is $20, we will be selling the folded books. 

 

We will also be selling the KCGS pens which are $3.00 each.  

 

Needed for September 9th are two receipt books for memberships and the Italian Workbook. 

 

Future speakers may include Deborah Fandrei, “Murder on the Meadow,” in October is Jennifer 

Kastilahn, November is Russell Horton and January is a Webinar with Sunny Morton. 

 

We received an email about Celtic Connections Conference for July 30 – August 1, 2020. 

 

One-on-one sessions are at the Southwest library coming up on September 25th and October 30th. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:50 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Brenda Lambert-Miller, Secretary. 

 

 

 

 

 
 


